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SELF-HELP * SELF-RESPONSIBILITY * DEMOCRACY * EQUALITY * EQUITY * SOLIDARITY 

Dear Parents and Carers,   

Thank you to all of you who have 

supported us in Walk to School Week this week.  Despite 

the weather not being on our side it has been lovely to 

see so many children walking to school.  We have also 

noticed an improvement in the traffic congestion outside 

the school, which is wonderful. Walking to school is not 

only a great way of keeping fit, meeting new friends and 

getting to know your neighbourhood, every car 

journey less you make will reduce the cost of fuel and cut 

pollution.  A big well done to 2B and 6C who had the 

greatest number of children walking to school each 

day so have had a spin on the prize wheel to select their 

prizes.    

Mrs L Billinghurst 

Class Dojo Reward System 

Diamond were clear winners last week with their 1240 

total which created a 98 point gap between themselves 

and Emerald. This week, Diamond tumbled to fourth 

place! Clear winners this week were Sapphire with Ruby 

37 points behind in second place. Interesting to note that 

Emerald’s score has been identical for the last two weeks! 

 

Next Friday, for the last hour of the day, will be 
class dojo treat time if the class has been successful in 
achieving the target number of Dojos set at the beginning 
of term. If your child needs to bring in anything from 

home to participate in the treat, then a letter will be sent 
home shortly, to inform you. 

Times Table Rock Stars  

After taking second place for the previous two weeks, 

Year 4 achieved a magnificent total of 91 last week to 

take first place. This week, however, Year 3 have jumped 

ahead again to take first place.  

Come on Year 2.  We need to see higher scores than 

we’ve had in the last two weeks and Year 5, try to get the 

level of scoring back to last week’s challenge you gave to 

Year 6! 

 

Library Support from National Book Tokens Scheme 

You could win £5,000 for your school's library! By 

nominating our school, your child could take home £100 

of National Book 

Tokens. Follow the link 

for further details.  

https://nationalbooktok

ens.com/schools 

 

End of Term 

A reminder that next Friday, 28th May, we break up for 

the Whitsun half term. We return to school on Monday 7th 

June at your child’s current starting time. 

Scores  
last 
week 

Emerald Ruby Sapphire Diamond 

1142 1219 1207 1240 

And 

this 

week 

1142 1178 1215 1132 

https://t.co/h8SWgzfazx?amp=1
https://t.co/h8SWgzfazx?amp=1
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Star of the Week 

Pupils chosen as Star of the Week for their class for the 
last two weeks are;  
 
1P – Boris B 
1L – Emily D 
1J – Amareet K 
1H – Maksymillian J 
2P – Luna C 
2A – Amora B 
2W – Ronny B 
2B – Farida B 
3P – Nicola N 
3A - David F 
3S – David M 
3D – Remi S 
4R – Nafisa A 
4A – Krystian S 
4K – Ariana Z 
4W – Bianca C 
5ST – Lily L 
5S – James DS 
5U – Shane F 
5A – Archie M 
6R - Margarita H 
6S – Arya G 
6C - Gracejan S 
Footsteps 1 – Nivrit D 
Footsteps 2 – Wiktoria B 

 
And pupils who were picked today…. 

 
1P – Theodore B 
1J – Henry D 
1L – Ayaan H 
1H - Kayvon D 
2A - Letty Ann C 
2P – Janelle A 
2W – Khaleed S 
2B - David B 
3A – Aaron O 
3P - Emily B 
3S – Klara B 
3D – Lena K 
4R – Zaman K 
4A – Georgia A 
4K - Mikhail H 
4W – Christabel A 
5U – Bonnie B 
5S – Yeabsira G 
5ST – Jessica C 
5A – Zeina A 
6R - Mason D 
6S - Alfie B 
6C – Marley J R 
Footsteps 1 – Daniyal A 
Footsteps 2 – Brandon G 

 
 
Bikeability Awards 
 

Well done to the group of pupils in 4R who all 

successfully completed their Level 1 

Bikeability course recently. A new 

group of children have started their 

course today. 

 

And finally……… 

Some photos to share with you of class 3S investigating 

nature by using their senses. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                      

 

 

  Have a lovely weekend! 


